Updates from your Student Council

Hi everyone, this is your Student Council here to give you our monthly update.

This month we were delighted with the smooth running of the student council
elections and we were able to ensure that all ballots counted were fair and accurate.
We had our handover meeting in early october and the newly elected 1st, 3rd, and
5th year members have been getting on great since then.

We worked on ideas for updating the student council constitution which would
involve changes in the election process, and other rules and regulations concerning
the day to day running of the elected council.

The council collaborated with Mr. Prizeman and Ms. Purcell to discuss various new
healthy eating initiatives and to create a healthy eating survey for students.

Our main focus now is the St. Vincent de Paul day. It is the Student Council’s big day
to help raise awareness and funds for the St. Vincent de Paul charity. It will take
place on Friday, December 13th. Our action plan includes the return of many
successful activities from last year and it is looking to be very exciting. Find out more
about the day from posters around the school and instagram posts in the next few
weeks.

Keep an eye out for our notice board in the Mary Ward building as it will also be
getting more festive. Thank you to the many suggestions we have received so far.
If you have any more ideas let us know through our email
studentcouncil@loretobalbriggan.ie or through our suggestion boxes in Mary Ward
and the Junior Social Area, thank you.
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